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Freely camping wherever one would like misses the point. People seem to think that 

camping is somehow compassionate, meanwhile people suffer from mid-evil 

illnesses that involve removing toes, feet, and fingers. I don’t desire people to live in 

tents. I desire them to be housed or in a place where tent camping is surrounding by 

support. Tent camping in a public place typically isn’t surrounded by support. It’s 

surrounded by families trying to escape without needing to drive many miles. We 

haven’t started to talk about the environmental impact. It’s almost like these do good 

types that write these bills have never had an RV roll up in front of their house and 

release its black water tank. I challenge them to have that done. It’s gross and it 

creates more problems. We need answers and this isn’t it. 


